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July Recap 

The Bottom Feeders Tournament in ongoing, so results will be in next newsletter.  The Annual Meeting 

was once again very poorly attended.  Everyone must be happy!  The Scup Blitz had Homer Ray IV as 

the victor of the adults, and Harrison Ray for the juniors.  The Black Sea Bass Blitz had Jim Hughes for 

adults, and Harrison Ray for juniors.  

AUGUST EVENTS 

Aug. 4 & 5 – East West Tournament – This is the Nantucket Anglers Club vs. Madaket Admiralty Club to benefit 

each Club’s Scholarship funds.  Always a great competition!  Please check out flyer for more info!  

Aug. 5 – 13 – Bass and Blue Tournament – 2 person teams – guests must pay $25.00 entry fee.  This is a beach or 

boat tournament, no separate divisions.  The heaviest two of each specie count for total points.  Please remember 

that a Bluefish must be longer that 12 inches, and a Bass must be longer than 28 but less than 31 inches. 

Aug. 8 – Goodall Party 5 – 7.  Dinner will be served. 

Aug 12 – 13 – Fluke Blitz – weight 

Aug. 19 – Annual Awards Night – Come cheer on the recipients of 2022 largest fish awards!  The more the 

merrier! 

Aug. 19 & 20 – Bonito Blitz - length 

 

*** Just a few refresher reminders regarding the minimum sizes for fish to be weighed at the Club 

or roving scales.  Pickerel – 15”, White Perch and Crappie – 8”, Yellow Perch – 7”, Sunfish – 4”, 

Bluefish – 12”, Striped Bass – 28” – less than 31”, Scup – beach – 9.5” – boat -10.5”, Black Sea 

Bass – 16.5”, and Fluke – 16.5”.  Please try to conserve fish and only weigh in the two largest or 

may bump prior caught fish. Please note: Slips are to be filled out by a weighmaster, while 

witnessing each fish on the scale.  Angler is to recheck slip for accuracy.  Please include 

junior ages.     

***Please give name and member number to servers at club as many members seem to have 

forgotten their correct number and others are getting their credits.  Ask your server for your 

number – a lot of people store it in their phones for remembering.   

The Club is open 7 days a week, as we are in our summer season.   

Lunch is being served daily except Mondays until we find another cook, and dinners are being 

served every night from 5:30 – 8:30.  THE KITCHEN CLOSES AT 8:30!  Please be considerate of 

our overworked kitchen staff. 

The Club is open daily at 9:00 a.m. except Mondays which will open at 3:00.  Please note that a 

member or spouse and any child under 22 years of age have membership privileges.  No guests or 

relatives may use that members name or number without the member being present.  Please 

remember to sign all guests in.  We will be taking pictures of all members for the pos system. 

 

Certificates to be picked up at the Club are as follows: Mouche Potter, Mary Adams, Kraig 

Siracuse, Kip Hughes, Kent Charney and Drew St. Pierre.   

 

   

 

 



 


